
January 2022

Happy New Year!

There are currently no changes to the work bond for this month.

Bingo has resumed as of 1/2/22. Each family is required to work 2 bingo shifts. If

you are signed up for more than 2 shifts, please remove yourself ASAP so others

can fulfill their obligation. If you can’t fulfill your shift, it is your responsibility to

find a replacement if 72 hours notice is not given. We appreciate your

understanding.

We have received multiple complaints that the cafeteria and surrounding areas

are being left a complete mess, and that the garbage is not being taken out.

Please be reminded of the bingo worker responsibilities:

*Arrive on time and stay for your entire shift

*ALL garbage must be brought out back to the appropriate dumpsters

*ALL tables must be wiped down and sanitized

Remember that our children attend the school the next morning after bingo. We

must leave the cafeteria and surrounding areas in excellent condition. The cleaning

company takes care of the bathroom areas, as well as the sweeping and mopping of

the floors.

Please contact a member of the HSA board with any questions or concerns.



Upcoming events:

● 1/13 - Dress Down Day $3 per student. Send in cash or venmo: @britt221 by

7:30am on Thursday.

● Catholic Schools Week 1/23-1/27

HSA will be sponsoring the following activities for our children:

● Bagel breakfast for open house

● Virtual Assembly

● Ice cream Truck Emergency

● Pizza Luncheon

● Book Fair 1/23-1/27

Signup.com spots will be posted soon for parents who are able to work the

book fair. Each spot will count as an “other.” We are asking that if you have

already fulfilled ONE “other,” please allow other families to sign up.

Thank you and have a healthy January!


